IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT SCHOOL PAYMENTS

We have now switched school payment providers!
Please DO NOT try to use School Money for any Woodcroft payments. We are
switching to Arbor for all school parent services. If you have not done so already
you will need to activate your Arbor Parent Portal. All balances will be transferred
across from School Money over the next week.
Please be patient while we make all of these transfers.
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Visit The Arbor Getting Started Webpage Today!

You will find lots of helpful information and handy videos & Arbor
right here ... https://bit.ly/2YrKrsL
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Arbor Parent Portal

We are putting everything for parents in one place within the )
Arbor Parent Portal.

You are now able to make online payments and see your child’s
information through the Arbor portal.

Most parents have already registered to access their account. Reminder emails
have been sent to everyone who still needs to log on. If you have not registered,
please check your inbox and junk folders for the welcome emails from Arbor.

The Arbor system will be used for Email, Messaging, Assessment Information,
Behaviour Reports and now Cashless Payments. All this from one convenient
and secure login!

IMPORTANT NOTE: The first time you log on you will need to use a computer, laptop or
tablet.

Parents who have done this already report that it is quick and easy. However, some phones
do not allow you to press the ‘accept terms’ button because of their screen size. However,
once this is done for the first time they say that it is easy to login using your phone.

WA T . 86%A

You can also download the Arbor App from the Google Play | !
Store or the Apple App Store to easily log in to your school
account.

Look out for the Arbor reminder emails in your inboxes on Friday
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